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On Monday, November 6th, the Town of
Mayodan Public Works Department will
replace the hydrant and valve in front of
201 N 2nd Avenue. Water service will be
shut off at 8:30am and will affect homes in
the 100-200 block of N 2nd Avenue and the
100 block of W Jefferson Street. 

In case of bad weather, please check the
Town of Mayodan's Facebook page, the
Town's Instagram,
@townofmayodan_official, or contact Town
Hall at 336.427.0241 for more information.
We apologize for this inconvenience nad
appreciate your patience as we strive to
improve the infrastructure and services of

the Town of Mayodan. 

https://www.townofmayodan.com/public-works/page/hydrant-valve-replacement

